
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

April 12, 2019 

 

ADEQ to Hold Community Forum to  

Discuss Trafalgar Site in Bella Vista 
 

NORTH LITTLE ROCK—The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) will 

hold a forum Thursday, April 18, 2019, at 12:00 p.m. to present the preliminary response action 

plan for the underground fire on Trafalgar Road in Bella Vista, Arkansas. Representatives from 

ADEQ, Arkansas Department of Health, 61st Civil Support Team from Arkansas National 

Guard, and Arkansas Department of Emergency Management will be present at the forum. 

Members of the Bella Vista community are encouraged to attend. 

 

 

WHO:  Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality, Arkansas Department of Health,  

61st Civil Support Team, and Arkansas Department of Emergency Management 

 

WHEN: Thursday, April 18, 2019 at 12:00 p.m. 

 

WHERE: Riordan Hall 

  3 Riordan Drive 

  Bella Vista, AR 72715 

 

 

CONTACT: press@adeq.state.ar.us  
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